
Cocktails
BOOZY LEMONADE 8
Nothing says summer like
some vodka lemonade in
different flavours!
Make it a double. 10

STRAWBERRY BASIL
MARGARITA 9
A delicious twist on a
margarita with house grown
basil and fresh strawberry
puree.
BOURBON PEACH ICED
TEA 10
When bourbon, peach, and
Tetley come together in
sweet harmony.
SUNNY SANGRIA 10
A white wine sangria with
flavours of the tropics -
peach, raspberry black tea,
and guava.
RHUBARB-ITO 11
A mojito with a sweet
Newfoundland twist.
CUCUMBER BASIL
GIMLET 10
With vodka or gin, this
gimlet will refresh your
tastebuds.

Third Place
Cocktail Company

Tonics
CLASSIC G & T 12

BOURBON GINGER
ROSE 12

ELDERFLOWER VODKA
TONIC 12

THIRD PLACE AND
QUIDI VIDI RADLER 12

THE RADLER BITE 10
A smooth radler with a
tequila and pink peppercorn
bite.
SUMMER TEASE 9
A refreshing guava and
pineapple drink that'll make
you feel like you're on
vacation.
PORT OLD FASHION 12
A version of the classic with
some maple syrup and
Newman's Port.
SOUR BERRY TEA 10
The soul of a whiskey sour
and the smoothness of
raspberry tea.


